
 

 

2025 Legislative Update 

HB25-1087: Confidentiality Requirements for 

Mental Health Support 

 

Implementation of HB25-1087 

On May 31, 2025, Governor Polis signed HB25-1087: Confidentiality Requirements Mental 
Health Support into law. The bill prohibits a peer support team member from disclosing the 
confidential communications made by the recipient of peer support during a peer support 
interaction with specified conditions. Furthermore, the bill expands an exception allowing 
specified mental health professionals to disclose confidential information when a recipient 
makes a threat against an individual or themself.  
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